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Lynn Scharf <driftwoodfire@gmail.com>
Friday, January 15, 2010 7:04 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern:

Please do not place a 10:1 leverage limit on US Forex trading. It will reduce the financial freedom of
many responsible traders and force US brokers overseas. The US will lose income, employers (aka
iobs) and freedoms.

Sincerely,
Lynn Scharf


